9th Descember, 1949,

Dear !r, ven der Weel,

1 have your letteor of the Sth ins tant regerding
the motorships "TANKFAVEN I", " TANEHAVEN I and “"TANKAAVEN
III", and shall be enly %oo plessed to withhold the ceses from
the Committee untll you have comple ted your representatlons
for conitimiance of B.0. claes,

¥ith kindest ng:é! M
Youre sinceyely,

Pes Ho van der Weel, F8qe,
ROTTERDAM,

2021

\ Lloyd's Regjister
0Og 196 “oBALA YT



